
Great Chesterford C of E Primary Academy 

10th September 2018 

Dear Parents 

Reading Evening 

I would like to invite you to the above meeting on Monday 17th September at 7:30pm.  The 

meeting is to give you more information about how we teach reading and spelling. It will also 

provide you with some ideas on how to support your child’s learning at home.  The meeting 

should finish by 8:15pm.  

I hope you will be able to attend the meeting and would be grateful if you could confirm by 

completing and returning the attached tear off slip by Friday 14th September. 

Many thanks. 

Amanda Davies 

 

EYFS Reading Evening 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________ 

Parent’s Name: ____________________________________ 

I/we will be able to attend the above meeting 

No I will not be able to attend the above meeting 

 

 


